
 

St Margaret’s at Cliffe Primary School 
Class 2 Newsletter  

Welcome 
Thank you to those parents who were able to attend 
our Class parent meeting.  Don’t panic if you weren’t 
able to make it, everything you need to know is 
included in this newsletter! 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome 
you and your child to Class Two. We are really looking 
forward to the fun and exciting learning year ahead of 
us as the children complete their last year in Key 
Stage One. 

I am pleased to report that the children are settling in 
very smoothly, however if you have any concerns 
about anything, please feel free to come and see us 
and we will be more than happy to help. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Geere, Mrs Harkins & Miss Woodward 

 

 

Terms 1 & 2 2018 
 

Reading Books 
Thank you for ensuring that book bags and reading 
records are in school every day.  We aim to hear the 
children read individually at least once a week as well 
as changing books. Please continue to support your 
child’s reading journey through regular reading at 
home. 

Golden Time 
Golden Time is on a Friday afternoon. 30 minutes of 
free time is earnt by following the school rules.  
Children may bring in their own toys and games to 
enjoy with their friends.  Please remind the children 
that their friends may want to play with their toys so 
nothing too valuable or precious please. 

 

Uniform and PE 
P.E is on a Monday and Friday. The children need 
a full PE kit in school at all times.  This should 
include plimsolls and trainers so that they can 
participate in both the indoor and outdoor 
activities.  They may wish to include a hooded 
top from home and tracksuit bottoms in 
anticipation of the colder weather!  Girls that 
wear tights will need a spare pair of socks please. 

Please could all uniform be clearly named to 
avoid any lost items. It is difficult to match up 
unnamed items at the end of the day. Naming 
also makes it easier for the children to start to 
look after their own belongings. 

 

 

Topics 
This term we will be reading Peter Rabbit by 
Beatrix Potter. We will be learning where food 
comes from and how to balance a healthy diet.  
We will also be learning how to look after our 
bodies.  We will be making milkshakes in DT 
and learn to name the seven continents of our 
world. 

In term 2 we will be learning about The Great 
Fire of London, making puppets and starring in 
our Nativity! 

Tuck Shop 
Tuck shop is on Friday mornings.  There is a 
variety of fruit based snacks and drinks on sale.  
They are priced from 25p to 50p. Please make 
sure money is in a named purse or envelope. 

 


